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Community Water Supply Replacement 

 Department of Water Resources’ (DWR) Small Community Drought Relief 

Program Grant was approved for the Mendocino County Community 

Water Supply Replacement Project - residential domestic uses only. 

 Not to exceed the amount of $2,000,000 thru the end of the 2022. 

 City of Fort Bragg able at this time to supply commercial customers so 

no impact to County funding allotment going forward at this time. 

 County funding allotment impact to date is about $45,000. 

 Sufficient emergency trucking contracts to meet maximum hauling 

needs of up to 45,000 to 49,000 gallons of water per business day to 

Fort Bragg. 

 Competitive Bidding Update – Second formal bid due November 17, 2021 



Questions/Discussion 

Drought Hotline 

(707) 234-6363 

 

drought@mendocinocounty.org 


